
Dear Parents, Carers & Families, 

Miss Ingrams and the Lime Wood Primary team. 
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SIGN OF THE WEEK

Love

A very busy week for us all at school!  This week we were delighted to run two parent information sessions
focusing firstly on Oracy and secondly, on Behaviour & Relationships.  Thank you to everyone that came
along and shared their thoughts and feedback.  Copies of the presentations can be found on our school
website. 

We were also pleased to welcome two sets of visitors this week.  Ms Naisovraite, one of our local academy
committee (LAC) governors came along to meet with me to discuss our Quality of Education.  She visited our
classrooms and spoke with some children and was very impressed with everyone.  Her feedback will be
shared at our next LAC meeting.   In addition, PC Piggott & PC Winch, our local PCSOs, paid Y1 a visit as part
of their Personal Development focus on People who help us.  They were amazed at the questions that Y1
prepared for them to answer and look forward to coming back and meeting Reception later this year. 

We have also welcomed a new member of staff to the LWP team - Mrs Begum has joined us as our new
Midday Meal Supervisor.  The children will meet her on Monday - she is looking forward to meeting them all!

Wishing everyone a wonderful weekend. 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/willowbankprimarysch/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Lime-Wood-Primary-School/100083043113639/
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/LimeWoodWAT
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WE LOVE LEARNING
RECEPTION

DIGITAL TECHNOLOGY

Our budding Scientists
in Reception used the 
microscopes attached
to ipads to investigate
the frost and dew last
week - we think their
photos are so pretty! 



WE LOVE LEARNING
YEAR 1

PEOPLE WHO HELP US
THE POLICE 

How long have you
been a police

officer?
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What do you do as
a police officer?

How do you arrest
people?

Why did you decide
to become a police

officer?

What is the best
thing about your

job?

What is the worst
thing about your

job?

What does your day
look like?

Y1 had some great 
questions to ask our local PCSO’s

PC Piggot & PC Winch
Y1 used the IPADS to record the

questions being asked so that they
could capture our visitors’

answers! 



Hundred Acre Wood 
96%

Neverwood Forest
93% 

ATTENDANCE
W/c 13.1.25

We strive for 96%+ attendance for all our children

Whole school, Year to date: 95%

Please speak to us if we can help with any 
attendance matters.  We are here to help. 

Faraway Tree  
97%

Baobab Tree 
96% 

SAFEGUARDING
COMMUNITY SAFETY
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VALUES IN ACTION

GOLDEN BOOK

KEY DATES

STAR OF THE WEEK

Sahil, Emily, Albert, 
Ethan Ja, Edward,
Elijah, Kaiden, Mia 

 

Anthony, Kaia, Tae, Harley,
Ruslan, Sienna, Kayden, Brielle

 

Y1 showed great RESPECT to our local
PCSOs when they come to talk to the
children about their role in the Police.

21st January - EYFS Prospective Parent
Tour 1pm 

24th January - Y1 Trip to Christ Church
1pm.  Parent volunteers 12.45pm please.

29th January - Lunar New Year 
Chinese Dancing Workshop for Reception &
Y1 children 

Take a look at Bexley’s website focusing on
Community Safety which includes links to:

Police
Mencap

Community Support
Neighbourhood Watch

Crimes & Anti-Social Behaviour
Crimestoppers 
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COMMUNITY

Thank you to everyone for your donations of clothing and items to be
recycled. We have to date raised 

£104.55
which will go back into the school budget and support our school! 

Next collection date 

2nd May 2025 

Oracy is a key focus for our
school and we would like to
thank everyone that came
along to our information

session this week! 
You can find a copy of the

presentation on our website.
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  PTFA

Do you have time to volunteer?  Would you like to help our school with
fundraising and events?  The PTFA would love to hear from you.  Contact them
to register your interest ptfalwp@gmail.com and find out more on our website!

Don’t miss out...Keep up to date with all
our latest news!

@LimeWoodWAT

 
Save the date 

Easter Event
2nd April 2025 

            Festival
28th June 2025

If you would like to host a
stall at one of these events,
contact the PTFA directly!

ptfalwp@gmail.com

The PTFA need more volunteers to help them with
future events and supporting the work of the school

so that events are able to go ahead. 

Can you spare some time and help your
community?

Let the PTFA know by emailing them:
ptfalwp@gmail.com

https://www.facebook.com/LimeWoodPrimary
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/
http://www.limewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/LimeWoodWAT

